
My husband Robby had cataracts in both eyes. Since 
he’s a truck driver, and our family trucking and freight 
businesses rely on his driving, his eyes are pretty  
important to the both of us. But we had no health  
insurance at the time. Through Geisinger’s Mission  
Cataract program, he was able to have the condition in 
both of his eyes repaired and was back on the road in 
no time. 

If it weren’t for Geisinger and his eyesight-saving surgery, 
he wouldn’t be able to drive, and our freight and trucking  
business wouldn’t have been able to thrive as they have 
over the past few years. Because of the ophthalmology 
doctors at Geisinger, we’ve been able to be prosperous. 
As the good Lord says, “You reap what you sow,” and we 
wanted to give back, so we chose to support the  
Ophthalmology Fund at Geisinger. 

We’re so very thankful to Geisinger and now that we 
are able to afford health insurance, we of course chose 
Geisinger Health Plan!

The road to better vision
Robby and Elizabeth Settle

Your impact

Share your 
Geisinger story
Do you have a story about 
Geisinger that you would like  
to share? 

You can send your story to: 
geisingerfoundation@
geisinger.edu


